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Working with children is so rewarding!
NEW YEAR — NEW START — Why not treat yourself to learning something
new in 2018? An opportunity to work in Early Years!

There are more opportunities than ever to work with children, so if you're the type of person
who comes alive around young children, our NCFE/CACHE Level 1 Award in an
Introduction to Early Years Settings can help you take your first step into a fantastic career.

Our next course starts on Friday 09 February 2018 and will take place at the BESS
Biggleswade Office (Biggleswade Community College, Stratton School, Eagle Farm
Road, Biggleswade, SG18 8JB) from 9.30am to 12.30pm. You’ll need to attend 1
session a week for 6 weeks.

To successfully complete the course you will need to:

e attend all 6 sessions — 09 & 23 February, 02, 09, 16 & 23 March 2018

o participate in and discover how children learn from activities such as making
playdough and creating treasure baskets

e complete short written tasks set between each session

e have access to a computer or laptop to facilitate online learning

Learners may be eligible for full or partial funding for this course, depending on individual
circumstances at the time of application.

Limited funding to support childcare and/or travel costs may be available in certain cases,
which will be subject to approval before confirmation of a place on the course. Please
contact a member of The Academy team for further information.

Please click here to apply or for further information, contact The Academy Team:

0300 300 8131

academy@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk

www.theacademy-inspiringfutures.co.uk

o @academyinspiringfutures
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